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We look forward to welcoming those 

attending Parents’ Evening on Wednesday, 

5th March. 

 

A gentle reminder that the booking form 

closes this evening—if you haven’t yet 

booked, please use the following link to 

secure your appointment: Parents' Evening 

March 2025 

Appointment details will be shared on 

Monday, 3rd March. 

 

Wishing you a restful and enjoyable 
weekend! 

Jo, Jade, Hayley & Karen 

Staff Spotlight 

What does your day look like?  

No two days are the same, they are exciting! My favourite 

part is going around to the classes and seeing everyone. I 

enjoy being on the door and the gate. I like to welcome 

everyone into school and see all the parents.  

I like walking around the school and seeing all the amazing 

lessons!  

What are your hobbies or interests? 

My hobbies are park runs, walking my dog and being with 

my family. I enjoy watching Netflix and having meals with 

my family.  

 

 

Karen- Assistant Head 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFpDeRLSY27FIXxdJacBI-uCc0xGlwUutahY5wAVihs2ko1Q/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFpDeRLSY27FIXxdJacBI-uCc0xGlwUutahY5wAVihs2ko1Q/viewform?usp=header
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TEAM LODGE 
 This term the Oak Lodge students have been brainstorming ideas on how they can be good citizens within our local 

community. On Thursday they decided to do some litter picking outside Bambooh Day Nursery.  Later that day, the owner 
came to Bardwell to thank them for their efforts and gave them a big bag of sweet treats to say thank you.  Well done 

Team Lodge! 

 

 

We had a great session with the Youth Activators on Thursday.  

They came to Bardwell and did a dodgeball session with Chestnut Class, Elder 
Class and Pine Class. Everyone had a great time!  
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